
Staff
Dr. Andrew Straubel, Pastor      andrew.straubel@gmail.com          (609) 799-2559
Helen Cull, Bookkeeper             bookkeeper@windsorchapel.org  (551) 486-8096
Dorothy Soi, Admin. Assistant    dsoi@windsorchapel.org                (609) 275-3837

Office hours:  9:00 am - 3:30 pm

401 Village Road East
Princeton Junction, NJ 08550

telephone: (609) 799-2559
fax: (609) 799-4018

chapel@windsorchapel.org
www.windsorchapel.org

Facebook: Windsor Chapel
To know HIM . . . to make HIM knownTo know HIM . . . to make HIM knownTo know HIM . . . to make HIM knownTo know HIM . . . to make HIM knownTo know HIM . . . to make HIM known

Elders
Ken Bills ktbills@verizon.net (609) 275-8557
Ron Bystrom ron.bystrom@cru.org (609) 275-9013
Tom Taylor guytmt@gmail.com (609) 631-8495

Chapel Praise and Prayer Requests:  Ask the Lord for
complete healing for Michael Seiboth as he recovers at home from additional
surgery.  Pray that Michael regains the strength he needs to walk safely with
assistance. Pray for continued healing for Tom Boote from surgery.  Praise
God for a healthy grandson for Rick and Kathy McDonald.  Thomas
Phillip Hartley was born on July 26, at 11:17 pm, to proud parents Renee
and Dave Hartley.  He weighed 8 lbs. and was 20.75” long.  Praise God for
a fruitful 5-Day Club.   Pray for the children who attended and ask the Lord
to use the Bible verses they learned and the stories they heard to help them
understand how much Jesus loves them. Pray for healing for Nancy Muldrow
recovering from a broken rib and bruises sustained in a fall.  Ask the Lord to
open doors for George Hill to find employment where he may use the
wonderful gifts the Lord has given him.  Pray for healing of a broken arm and
relief of pain for Char Bystrom.  Pray for a good lab report for Dorothy Soi
from the biopsy on the cystic lesion on her pancreas.  Please pray for healing,
peace and strength for Bryan Westbrook,  Kristin Westbrook, Bob
Seiboth, Connor Leoutsacos, Vickie Kozabo, Bridget Bernheisel, Terry
Brown, Lasun Dada, Lorraine Brown, and Fannie Harris.   Ask the Lord
for guidance and provision for all our chapel members who are seeking
employment.
Missions Prayer Requests:   Praise God for Pastor Andy’s very
fruitful trip to Lebanon.  Please pray for the Horizon Center, three Schools of
Hope located throughout the country, the Syrian church leaders who have to
return to the chaos, and the evangelical churches in Damascus who are
without a pastor. Praise God the insurance company approved a one-year
supply of cancer medication for Diane Kennedy, and Walter and Diane can
now return to their ministry in Indonesia.
Prayer Chains:  Please email all prayer requests to:
prayer@windsorchapel.org.  If you would like to join the chapel and/or
missionary prayer chain and receive regular email prayer requests, please
note it on your chapel card or email chapel@windsorchapel.org.

An EFCA Church

Worship Service
August 20, 2017

9:30 am

Counseling Support Ministry
Cindy Bills clbills@verizon.net (609) 275-8557

Ministry Schedules
 (Next Week: August 27, 2017)

Greeters:  Ruth Podchaski
Ushers:  Lasun Dada, Kentaro Yamamoto, Daniel Mark
Hospitality:  Terry and Lorraine Brown

Sermon Notes

Welcome

Call to Worship

Exaltation

Announcements and Sharing

Offering and Offertory

“When All You Have Is God”
1  Kings 17:2-7

Pastor Christian Aguilar

Closing Prayer

Prayer Requests

Happy Birthday!
August 20 Andrew Straubel
August 20 Linda Migliaccio
August 25 Spencer Bruno



Activities This Week
Sun., Aug. 20    9:30 am Worship Service
Mon., Aug. 21   7:00 pm Prayer Meeting

  7:30 pm Elders Meeting
Tues., August 22   7:00 am Men’s Breakfast
Wed., August 23   7:00 am Men’s Worship and Prayer
Sat., August 26   9:00 am Praise Team

Service Reminders.
Counseling Support Ministry - Cindy Bills is available for counseling or
consultation by appointment.  To schedule an appointment, contact Cindy at
clbills@verizon.net or 609-275-8557.
Sermon Messages are available on our website at www.windsorchapel.org.
Welcome Packets are available from an usher or in the lobby.
Cell phones -  Kindly mute or turn off all cell phones and electronic devices.
Nursery is available for children three-years-old and younger.
Children’s Church is available for children age four through third grade  and
begins prior to the sermon.   Ask an usher for additional information.

Ministry Fair
Join us for the Ministry Fair after the worship service on September 10.  This is
an excellent opportunity to learn more about the many wonderful ministries
available at Windsor Chapel.

Devotionals
Pick up a copy of the latest “Our Daily Bread,” a wonderful booklet for personal
and family devotions. They are located on the table in the  foyer along with the
“Gospel of John” booklets.

WWWWWe’re delighted you’re here worshipping with
us this morning! Kindly fill out the enclosed
Chapel Card and drop it in the offering plate to
let us know of your interests, concerns and
prayer requests.  If you’re visiting for the first

time, please pick up a Welcome Packet in the lobby, and join us for a cup
of coffee following the service.

Special 11th Hour
Join us for a Special 11th Hour on Sunday, September 10.  "The Hearing Ear
and the Seeing Eye," is a DVD study with David Menton, a Ph.D. in cell
biology from Brown University. He will take us on a journey into the marvelous
intricacies of the human ear and eye, both having the clear stamp of the
Creator. Charlie Muldrow  will answer science questions.

Send Us Your Chapel
News!

The Chapel Challenge newsletter team is
preparing for the September issue.  If
you’re involved in a committee, ministry,
small group, or any chapel activity and

would like to share information, contact Susan Seiboth (588-0376) with your
submissions and suggestions.  We’ll help get the word out!

Perisseia
Our women's growth group has completed its spring series.  We will resume
in the fall! For additional information, please contact Cindy Bills
(clbills@verizon.net; 609-275-8557).

Weekly Prayer Meeting
Please join us for our weekly prayer meetings on Monday evenings  from
7:00 - 8:00.  We meet in the prayer room of the chapel to praise our awesome
God, thank Him for His many blessings and pray for the needs of the members
of our chapel family.

If  You Would Like to
Know More...

Please speak with Pastor Andy Straubel or
one of our elders this morning after the
worship service if you would like to know
more about having a relationship with Jesus
Christ.  Don’t forget to pick up your free copy
of the Gospel of John available on the table in the foyer.

Summer Snack Sunday
Join us for Summer Snack Sunday on next week on August 27.  Be energized
during these lazy days of summer by warm fellowship combined with cool, light
snacks.  You’re invited to bring a snack to share.

Men’s Breakfast
Join us on Tuesday mornings, from 7:00 to 8:00, at the McDonald’s on
Brunswick Circle.  We are reading and discussing John Stott's book, Baptism
and Fullness.  Stott’s  aim in this clear and searching study is to help us achieve
a biblical understanding and experience of the Holy Spirit today. Contact Scott
Bruno (609-213-9545) for more information.  The food, fellowship and study are
great!

Men’s Worship and Prayer
All men are welcome to join us on alternating Wednesdays at 7:00 am in the
chapel sanctuary for a time of worship and prayer or at Michael’s Diner on
Route 1, in Lawrenceville, for food, fellowship and to study Andrew Murray’s
book, With Christ in the School of Prayer.  For additional information and this
week’s schedule, contact Tom Taylor (609-631-8495).

Prime Timers
Watch the bulletin for a fellowship dinner for Chapel attenders that will be held in
September. For details, call Charlie Muldrow (609) 448-8910.

ISI Garage Giveaway
September 9

Help international students and their
families experience the warmth and caring of our local
community. The ISI Annual Garage Give-Away, which will
be held between 8 am and noon on Saturday, September
9, at the Lutheran Church of the Messiah, 407 Nassau
Street, in Princeton, assists internationals by providing
them with large and small items to help ease their
transition to Princeton.  Donations of furniture, small
appliances and kitchen, bath and bed needs are espe-
cially welcome.  Drivers with pickups are also needed.
The rain date is September 16.  Contact  John and Aruna
Desai at (609) 924-0763 or jdesai45@verizon.net for
additional information.

Labor Day
Picnic

Please join us for a relaxing
Labor Day Picnic at the
Straubels home on Saturday,
September 9, at 2:00 pm. You’re invited to
bring a dish to share. Please also bring a lawn chair and
a bathing suit and towel if you wish to enjoy the pool.
The Fellowship Team will provide beverages and
watermelons. The pool will be open, and the fellowship
will be great!


